
 

 

Results of Top Level Discussion 

Carsten Spohr, Chairman of the Executive Board of Deutsche Lufthansa AG, met 

the top representatives of Verdi and CU (Cabin Union) for a joint exchange on 

Wednesday evening. 

 

Carsten Spohr commented on the outcome of the meeting:  

 

„After the constructive and successful top-level discussion with Verdi and CU, we 

now see ourselves in the position to enter into talks with all three groups. In the 

interest of our customers and employees, this explicitly includes talks with Ufo - 

with the aim to agree on the arbitration offered by Ufo yesterday.” 

Media Relations 
Deutsche Lufthansa AG 
Corporate Communications, The Americas 
Tal Muscal / Christina Semmel 
Tel: +1 516-296-9474 
americaspr@dlh.de/ Follow us on Twitter: @lufthansaNews 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
Frankfurt, November 7, 2019 

mailto:americaspr@dlh.de/
https://twitter.com/lufthansaNews

